
From: Wardle, Nate[/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE
GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=A0C672149CB545F2A121097C8
FDE8EBD-NWARDLE]

Sent: Thur 3/23/2023 2:00:42 PM (UTC)
To: Bair-Brake, Heather (ATSDR/OCOM)[hhb9@cdc.gov]
Cc: Watkins, Sharon[shawatkins@pa.gov]; Miller, Julie (TOX)[juvmille@pa.gov];

Pickett, Andrew[apickett@pa.gov]
Subject: First draft of n-butyl acrylate discussion
Attachment: Butyl Acrylate First Draft Discussion.docx

Hello, Heather,

After yesterday’s call, and subsequent calls, PA DOH decided to take the lead on the first draft of a
discussion on the n-butyl acrylate issue.

That document is attached.

We wanted to get this started and rolling, as we feel it is important to communicate this to the public
as soon as practical.

Please feel free to share with those who may need to review internally, and we will plan to discuss at
1230.
Nate
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